

June 23, 2021

Roberto Angotti Representative of Tollo, Italy

## Dear Roberto:

The Fullerton Sister City Association Board of Directors has directed me to ask the Mayor of Fullerton, Mr. Bruce Whitaker, to confirm to the Mayor of Tollo, Italy that our city would be interested in establishing a sister city relationship with them.

Mayor Whitaker has written a letter stating our desire to continue the process to reach a formal agreement for a "Friendly Relationship" with Tollo (Chieti), Abruzzo, Itlay.

I am attaching a "letter of interest" to this letter and wish you success as you travel to Italy and meet with the Mayor of Tollo.

This is a perfect opportunity for both of our cities to promote International good will and enjoy all the fruits that a relationship like this can bring.

Sincerely

Mike S. Oates President FSCA

Myle S, Outo